Herbies reopens
After weeks of closure, Herbies has finally re-opened under new management in The Parade.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Just before the summer holidays, Herbies closed its doors to the public for modernisation.  However, the length of time that has passed since then was leading to speculation that the pizza takeaway might be closed for good. 
However, Herbies re-opened under new management on 25 October, sporting its new look interior - much to the relief, one assumes, of pizza lovers all over Maiden Erlegh.
